Docket Nos. 50-424, 50-425
License Nos. NPF-68, CPPR-109

Georgia Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R, P, McDona’d
Executive Vice President -
Nuclear Operations
P. 0. Box 4545
Atlanta, GA 30302

Gentlemen:

Jun 16 1988

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF MEETING ARRANGEMENTS - VOGTLE - UNITS 1 AND 2

This confirms the telephone conversation between Mr. L. D. Harless of your
staff and Mr. C. A. Patterson of my staff on June 2, 1988, concerning a
management meeting to be conducted at the Region Il office on June 20, 1988, at
1:00 p.m. This meeting is being conducted at your request to discuss the
status of Georgia Power Company's Quality Concerns Program for Vogtle Units 1
and 2. A proposed meeting agenda is enclosed.

Should you have any questions regarding these arrangements, we will be pleased

to discuss them,

Enclosure:
Proposed Meeting Agenda

cc w/encl:

P. D. Rice, Vice President, Project
Director

C. W. Hayes, Vogtle Quality
Assurance Manager

G. Bockhold, Jr., General Manager,
Nuclear Operations

L. Gucwa, Manager, Nuclear Safety
and Licensing

J. A, Bailey, Project Licensing
Manager

(cc w/encl cont'd - See page 2)
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Sincerely,

/Y

J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator
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